
County of Archer COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

July 28, 2020 

 

Currently, Archer County has had a total of fourteen (14) confirmed positive cases from 

county residents, with three (3) active cases. The criteria for the mandatory face covering 

is for active cases only, so unless Archer County has 20 active cases, we will remain 

exempt from the GA-29 Order. 

 

The three Archer County schools are finalizing their plans and safety protocols for 

reopening on or about August 17th. Please refer to your school’s website in the coming 

weeks to learn more about your options and the changes that will be implemented to 

protect your children and the school’s staff. 

 

The individual cities of Archer County are using Coronavirus Relief Funds CRF to help 

purchase sanitizing equipment and supplies for schools, churches, and retail businesses. 

Thanks to the mayors and city councils who have approved this financial assistance for 

their communities. 

 

Please call my office if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Randy Jackson 

Archer County Judge 

940-574-4811 

Randall.jackson@co.archer.tx.us 
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